
ST-4: Montana 

June 2017 

Representative Transition time:  
Welcome to Rachel Rawn from Havre-Hill County Library as our new Montana 
Representative.  
 
Nothing to report at this time- Annual board retreat for MLA is coming up later this 
month; hence, the next report will have items to actually report.  
 
Upcoming Conference Dates: 
April 12-14, 2018, GranTree Inn, Bozeman 
April 11-13, 2019, Radisson Colonial Hotel, Helena 
2020, Holiday Inn, Missoula 
 

 

A big thank you to the board and all its members for continually supporting MPLA.  
We are a family, and it shows every time we meet at a conference.  It has once again 
been my pleasure to serve on the board and help MPLA continue to thrive and grow 
through the years – Eileen Wright 
 


